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Please forward the enclosed letters
from the Ministry of Trade and Industry
dated 4 July 2003 regarding
the above-mentioned subject to EFTA Surveillance
Authority. The
letters are already sent them by fax.

Copies of the letters are also sent
to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

Yours sincerely,

Marit Aaberg(b.a.)


Assistant Director General

Mission of Norway to the European
Union


Att. Kirsten Sogge


17, rue Archimede


B-1000 Brussels


Belgium
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